

16505 Virginia Avenue, Williamsport, MD 21795-1399

A Continuing Care Retirement Community

March 29, 2024

Dear Club 100,

This has proven to be one of the more difficult announcements as I share that after much thought and many prayers, I will be leaving Homewood at Williamsport after 7 wonderful years. My journey with Homewood will come to an end on Friday, April 5, 2024, as I embark on a new journey and assume the role of caregiver where I will be staying home to care for a loved one. My time as the Marketing Director here has been an absolute pleasure, in large part because I have had the pleasure of working with each of you.

During the transition between my leaving and a new Marketing Director joining the team, there will be an interim Marketing Director to ensure that all efforts continue a smooth path. Stephanie Steiger has been involved off and on with the Homewood at Williamsport campus for almost a year to assist with our many events and it seemed fitting that Stephanie assumed the role of 'Interim Marketing Director'. Some of you may already know Stephanie as she was present for most of our Open Houses and other marketing events in 2023 and has most likely talked to most of you on the telephone. Stephanie will be working on the Homewood at Williamsport campus 4-days each week beginning on Tuesday, April 2, 2024; please feel free to take the opportunity to stop by the Marketing Office during a visit to campus or give a friendly call to introduce yourself to Stephanie, I know that she would enjoy talking to each of you.

Stephanie Steiger, interim Marketing Director, can be reached via email at sasteiger@hmwd.org or via telephone by calling 301-582-6835.

Please don't hesitate to contact me at any time over the next week should you have any questions regarding this transition. Rachel Nichols will be maintaining her role as the Marketing Assistant and is also available to aid in the transition and help answer any questions along the way. It has been an honor having the opportunity to get to know each of you over the years and I wish you the best as you plan for your future transition to Homewood at Williamsport.

Warm Wishes

Erin Younker

Marketing Director

Dunker

301-582-6835